

953 Jenifer Street PO Box 3223 Madison, WI 53704

Board of Directors

Michael Jacob, President Chris Lukas, Vice President Cheema, JK, Treasurer Mike Soref, Secretary Karyn Chacon John Coleman Carl Durocher Colleen Hayes Jack Kear Ralph Kuehn Lynn Lee Anne Walker

July 28, 2014

Stuart Levitan, Chair City of Madison Landmarks Commission

Dear Chairman Levitan,

The Marquette Neighborhood Association (MNA) supports Michael Matty's plans for the 740 Jenifer St. property. That includes renovation of the historic building on Jenifer St., division of the property into two lots (one on the Williamson St. side) and the present design for apartment building on the portion of the lot facing Williamson St. Mr. Matty has met with the MNA Preservation and Development Committee and the MNA Board of Directors. The neighborhood association had voted to support the project in May, and voted on the revised design of the apartment building at its July meeting. The Board's vote to support the project was unanimous.

Sincerely,

Michael Jacob

President, MNA Board of Directors

cc: Alder Marsha Rummel

Amy Scanlon MNA Board Michael Matty